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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #2020-024 
Witter Farm Cattle Feed 

RESPONSE ADDENDUM # 1 
December 20, 2019 

 

 
QUESTIONS 

Q1: Do you anticipate extending the bid due date? 

 
A1: We will not be extending the due date to accept bids. The due date for all bid 
submissions is January 3, 2020 at 5pm EST. 
 
Q2: What additional details are you willing to provide, if any, beyond what is stated in bid 
documents concerning how you will identify the winning bid? 

A2: Section 2.0 Evaluation and Award Process describes how we will evaluate the 
responses and the weights we are giving to the various sections of the responses.  
 
Q3: Was this bid posted to the nationwide free bid notification website at 
www.mygovwatch.com? 

A3: No. This bid is posted on the University of Maine System website, 
http://www.maine.edu/strategic-procurement/upcoming-bids/. The bid was also advertised in the 
Bangor Daily News on 12/17/2019. 
 
Q4: Other than your own website, where was this bid posted? 
 

A4: This RFP is exclusively posted to the University of Maine System website. 
 

http://www.maine.edu/strategic-procurement/upcoming-bids/

